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EXCERPT FROM HAMBURG TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL 
UTILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 
To the attention of: Patrick J. Hohl, Supervisor 

Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 
 

Re: DPW Monthly Report – October 2022 Statistics 
 

Please be apprised of this excerpt from the [X]Unapproved  [_]Approved Minutes of the Meeting 
of the Hamburg Township Sewer Committee: 

 
Date of Meeting: November 9th, 2022 

 
Sewer Committee Members Present:  Hohl, Hahn, Michniewicz   

Sewer Committee Members Absent:  None 

Text of Motion:  MOTION BY HOHL, SUPPORTED BY HAHN TO NOTE THE DPW 
MONTHLY REPORT AS RECEIVED AND TO BE FILED AND TO 
ALSO FORWARD A COPY TO THE TOWNSHIP BOARD AS AN 
AGENDA ITEM FOR THEIR REVIEW. 

Ayes:   Hohl, Hahn, Michniewicz      Absent: None      Nays:  None 
MOTION CARRIED. 

 
State of Michigan } 
County of Livingston } 
Township of Hamburg} 

 
I, BRITTANY K. CAMPBELL, Hamburg Township Utilities Coordinator and recording 

secretary to the Municipal Utilities Committee, do hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and 
correct excerpt of the Minutes of the aforementioned Regular/Special Meeting of the Hamburg 
Township Municipal Utilities Committee. 

 
 

  Date:  November 9th, 2022   
BRITTANY  K. CAMPBELL  
HAMBURG TOWNSHIP UTILITIES COORDINATOR 

http://www.hamburg.mi.us/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To:       Municipal Utilities Committee  
From:  Tony Randazzo 
Date:    11-02-2022 
Re:   DPW Monthly Report 
 
 
 
 
 

1. The wastewater treatment plant was in compliance for the month of October.  
      
      2.   C&E Construction has been working on the sewer extension project along M-36 between 

Pettysville Rd. and Country Elementary. They have almost completed all of the boring and 
pipe work. 

 
      3.  We met with two representatives from EGLE yesterday to discuss PFAS at the WWTP.    
 The main takeaways from this meeting were that this will be a slow process and take years 
 to address. Eventually, there will be grants and funds available from the state to defray 
 costs for monitoring and potential mitigation. Also, since this is an emergent concern, 
 guidance is very fluid and subject to change. The next step for the time being is to sample 
 more of our monitoring wells for PFAS with EGLE’s recommendation as to which ones to 
 test.  
 
      4.   We received our order of 48 grinder pump cores a month earlier than expected. 
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Hamburg Township Monthly Field Report  

October 2022 

Ryan Ward  

 

Grinder Calls: 46 Total / 22 OT  

Plant Calls: 0 OT  

Station Calls: 0    

Pump Rebuilds: 37 Hamburg / 1 Portage / 2 Highland  

Miss Digs: 204 Hamburg / 41 Portage  

Startups: 2 

Deactivations/Reactivations: 0 

Replacements: 0   

 

Field Jobs for the Month: This month we have completed our normal 
monthly checks. We received our EONE core delivery of 48 pumps on 
10/19. This month C&E Construction has been boring the 8in sewer 
force main for the Pettysville to Country Elementary sewer main 
extension. Jon Sharp and I attended a PFAS class held in Marshall with 
EGLE to help further understand the rules and regulations that are 
being implemented with the new PFAS standards.  



    

 


